
LTWC  looking  for  wildlife
volunteers
Registration for the 2015 Lake Tahoe Wildlife Care Training
Seminar is open.

The seminar is intended for those interested in working as a
wildlife care volunteer with LTWC, caring for injured and
orphaned birds and animals.

The seminar will take place May 16-17. The seminar is $75 for
the first family member and $55 for each additional family
member.

Seats are limited, and the seminar is expected to sell out.

For more info or to register, go online.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/02/ltwc-looking-for-wildlife-volunteers/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/02/ltwc-looking-for-wildlife-volunteers/
http://www.ltwc.org/?page_id=736

